
Clovis West High School Morning Announcements / Bulletin  
Wednesday, April 19th, 2017 

 
 

MEETINGS/EVENTS TODAY: 

Congratulations to Mr. Jerry Campbell’s 2nd period class for contributing the most to the Pennies for 

Patients Drive.  Their grand total was $222.25 and they will be receiving donuts this morning!  Thanks 

to all for your generosity in helping to fund the fight against blood cancers like leukemia. 

Attention!!! AP World applications were due yesterday!! Get yours in to P4 as soon as possible! 

Tonight softball is having their annual community service fundraiser night.  We are 

honoring Firefighters, burn victim survivors, and Capt. Pete Dern.  All proceeds from the night will be 

donated to the Leon S Peter’s Burn Center at Community Regional Medical Center.  Guadalajara’s and 

Dutch Bros will be at the game as the Golden Eagles take on the Buchanan Bears.  Pre-game starts at 

6:10, 1st pitch is at 6:30.  See you there!! 

Attention Chinese Club and Korean Club members: Please come to the club meeting today at lunch in 

P-9. We will discuss the new officer election for next school year.  Don’t miss out. 

 

 

ALL STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS   

The Junior Senior PROM “A Night in Venice” is around the corner on Saturday, May 6th at Wolf Lakes.  

Remember you must have a signed contract from both students in order to purchase a bid.  The Bids 

are sold during lunch only from the front office attendance windows for $130, which includes dinner.  

The price will go up next week.  Pick up your dance contract from outside of Activities or print it off the 

website.  If you are bringing a non-Clovis West student, don’t forget the guest pass. 

Purple Up!....this Friday, April 21st.  This is a day for our community to wear purple to show support and 

thank military children for their strength and sacrifices.  Wear purple on Friday which will symbolize the 

combined colors of all branches of the military.  

Pep and Cheer applications available outside of the Activities office.  All apps due to front office or 

Activities by Friday, April 28th at 3:30 p.m.  No late applications accepted.  

Attention CSF members: We will be taking a college trip in May to visit U.O.P and UC Davis. If you are 

interested in attending this fun and informative college trip please see Miss Perger in J2 for a trip packet. 

Only current CSF Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors are eligible to attend this trip. 

Actors Anonymous, Clovis West’s Improve troupe, is having a show this Friday in the Drama room, B-3, 

at 6pm. Come one and all, and be prepared to laugh. Tickets are $3 for student’s w/ID and $5 for 

grownups. 

Hey CW, In honor of Earth day, Saturday April 22nd, the Environmental Club wanted to share some fun 

facts about our impact on the Earth and challenge you to make a change.  Did you know…Americans 

used about 50 billion plastic water bottles last year? The U.S.'s recycling rate for plastic is only 23 

percent, which means 38 billion water bottles – more than $1 billion worth of plastic – are wasted each 

year.  Each year we use enough plastic bottles to wrap around the Earth 190 times! Think about it… 

What can you do to make a change? 
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SENIOR ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Seniors:  Grad NITE ticket sales are approaching.  Come pick up your orange permission slip from 

outside of the Activities office.  Your completed permission slip along with $160.00 will be collected 

NEXT Tuesday, April 25th. 

Seniors:  If you would lit to submit photos for the senior slideshow that will be shown at the Farewell 

Assembly, you must email Ms. Doherty by May 9th.  Sorry, we don’t scan, and will not accept printed 

pictures. 

All Seniors: MEMORIAL Scholarship Applications have been extended to Thursday, April 27.  You may 

pick up an application in the Counseling Center with Mrs. Lyons.   

Seniors… Would you like to have $2,000 to help pay for college? EECU awards 50 members $2,000 to 
help pay for college. The applications will be available in October, BUT in order to be eligible, you 
would need to be a member of EECU by June 8th! Come by today to open an account! All you need is 
your school ID and $5 bucks.   

 

CLUB MEMBER ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

.  

 

 

 

GOOD LUCK TOO… 

 

Softball HOME vs Buchanan 

Baseball @ Central 

Unified Basketball vs Clovis 

Track 
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BULLETIN  

 
Students are not allowed in the A, C, J, and K buildings before school, at lunch, and after school unless 

they have an appointment to meet with their teacher. Any student who is in these building during the 

mentioned times will be referred to the SRC. 

 
 

Thursday 4-20-17: 
Hey CW, In honor of Earth day, Saturday April 22nd, the Environmental Club wanted to share some fun facts about our 

impact on the Earth and challenge you to make a change. 

Did you know…Every year, Americans use more than 90 million tons of paper and paperboard. That's 

an average of 700 pounds of paper products per person each year. Every year in America, more than 2 

billion books, 350 million magazines, and 24 billion newspapers are published.  That’s a weight equal to 

1,720 RMS Titanic’s! Think about it… What can you do to make a change? 
 
 

Friday 4-21-17: 
Hey CW, In honor of Earth day, Saturday April 22nd, the Environmental Club wanted to share some fun facts about our 

impact on the Earth and challenge you to make a change. 

Did you know… The largest source of greenhouse gas emissions from human activities in the United 

States is from burning fossil fuels for electricity, heat, and transportation. All the world's nations 
combined pumped nearly 38.2 billion tons of carbon dioxide into the air from these sources. That’s a 
weight equal to 104,657 Empire State Buildings! Think about it…. What can you do to make a change? 
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